
 

GENERAL MEETING  

Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10 a. m. 

Murrieta Public Library Community Room 
 

  Board present: Lela Llorens, Rita Nastri, Nancy Dixon 

 Board Absent: Gary Grim, Aimée Fitch, Carol Carson, Allyson Quinlan  
      Advisors present:  Program Co-Chairpersons Maggie Pilotte and JudyCall;  

      Membership Chair Sandra Lucas, Laura Davis for the Library 
 

1. Meeting called to order by Vice President Lela Llorens at 10:12 a. m.  

 

2. Approval of the April 2016 FOML General Meeting Minutes was postponed as 

the Secretary was absent due to illness. 

 

       3.  Treasurer's Report – No report due to absence of the Treasurer. 

 

       4.  Library Update – Laura Davis 

                          (Hard copy of the report is attached to the hard copy of these minutes.) 

 The Summer Reading Program begins June 11, 2016 with a kickoff event for 

kids that day at noon: “Every Hero has a Story.” There will be carnival games; 

community heroes such as police, fire, and military personnel; and possibly 

some special surprise heroes. 

 Family Playtime attendance has increased in a year from 30 to 150 

participants! 

 As part of the Murrieta History Showcase Series, the Jennings Family will 

speak and present a photo show on June 6, 2016 at 6 pm. The Library also 

thanks the Temecula Valley Woman’s Club for its donation of $180 which 

will go toward making photocopies of the E. Hale Curran collection which 

will be on exhibit in June. 

 Two new pages, Brian Atlantic and Margaret Foley, begin work this week. 

 The adult Biography section has changed the format of its spine labels; all 

labels will now say Biography and the last name of the subject. 

 There is an Eastern Municipal Water District display in the library. 

 

       5.  Membership – Sandra Lucas 

 We have 5 new members and 20 renewals since the last report. Sandra urged 

everyone to renew. 

 Sandra also thanked everyone for the bowl of succulents and their many good 

wishes during her recent illness. 
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Officers: 

Gary Grim, President    

 

Lela Llorens,  

              Vice President 

 

Aimée Fitch, Secretary 
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           Treasurer

             

Directors:  

Allyson Quinlan 

Nancy Dixon 
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Next Meeting: 
10 A. M. Tuesday, 

June 21, 2016 
Library Community 

Room  
Author and 9/11 

Survivor,  
Bert Upson, 

 will speak about 
his escape from the 
South Tower of the 
World Trade Center 

 
   

FOML updates can 
be seen on the 
Library Friends 

page @ 
www.murrietalibraryfr

iends.org 

 

PLEASE add us to 

your E-mail 

“Contacts List”: 

fomurrietalibrary@ 

gmail.com 

That way you won’t 

miss any FOML 

news!  
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6. Corner Bookstore – Nancy Dixon  

   

 April In-store Gross $5,335; Internet $540; Total $5,875;  Expenses $4,951; 

Net $924 

Saturday, June 18th is the tri-annual Sidewalk Sale. 

 

8. Town Square Bookstore –Maggie Pilotte  

 April Store Net Sales $1,905; Internet Net $968; Total Net $2,873  
 

9. Programs – Maggie Pilotte  

 For today (May) – Local Author, Tara Fall; June – Rescheduled Author and 

9/11 Survivor, Bert Upson; September – Musician, Yiyi Ku; October not 

confirmed yet; November – Bill Harrison, Author of “Six Days on a Raft.” 

 

10. Special Events/Refreshments – Lela Llorens 

 As reported in BookNotes, we did not make as much money as hoped at 

the Fireman’s Barbeque, but made lots of good friends for the Library. We 

are already planning for next year, and may do some things differently. 

 Encouraged everyone to read BookNotes 

 Refreshment sign-up sheet is on the side table 

  

11. Publicity –Rita Nastri 

 Announcements are going out about us and our meetings 

 Amy Bentley from the Press Enterprise is here today to interview Tara 

Fall, our speaker. 

 Encouraged members to come to meetings and to remind others of 

meetings.    

12. Old Business – None   

13. New Business – None  

14. Comments – None. 

15. The meeting was adjourned at 10: 33 a. m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Judy Call 

Acting FOML Secretary  
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